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I pray all of you are faring this Covid 19 trial as well as expected and putting your faith to good use in 
action and prayer. It is a very unsettling time that can be overwhelming, if you let it. Put your trust in the 
Almighty God and we will weather the storm according to His will. It is such a blessing to have had more 

time to slow down, sit with the Lord and contemplate His will in our lives. A blessed time to open our 
minds to what He is telling us in the silence. I believe God is calling us to embrace this time, to change 
our hearts, and allowing us a chance to unclutter our lives from all the worldly things that pull us away 

from His love and plan. 

I want to thank you for allowing me to serve the DCCW as the Leadership Commission chair. I have 
worked alongside an amazing committee: Bonnie Siegrist, Carol Harley, Jeanne Audiss, Becky Columbo, 

and Trisha Christiansen. Updating the Bylaws, Standing Rules, and Convention Guidelines gave me a 
great respect and admiration for those who proceeded in this position.  Under the wonderful guidance 
of Casey Pond as President, this past year our beloved DCCW has faced unprecedented times and will 
continue to flourish under God’s guidance and Our Lady of Good Council. May God bless all you with 

good health and protection from the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

God’s Peace to you all. “Jesus, I Trust In You” 

 


